Newsletter
WLHA 2011

Happy New Year everyone! We would like to thank everyone for the
support you have given to the association. This last year has been a learning
experience for all of us. A couple of things to touch on; We had added couple loads
of gravel for the beach parking lot; Some tree stumps in the boat channel were
removed. We are trying to keep the area clean of debris, with everyones help.

People have been asking about boat tie-ups; if there is no number on a post
or no post at all, you can keep your boat there. There isn’t a designated spot for
each lot. It would be appreciated to keep your site maintained.

Please mark your calendars for Saturday, May 21* at 9 a.m. (weather
permits) for the opening of the beach area. We would really appreciate and need
everyones help; Buoys need to be put out with a boat, Beach raked up by the water,
Trash cans put out, weedwacking, grass cutting (parking lot and boat channel area)
and pick up trash and debris. Bring any equipment you can to help (rakes,
weedwacker, lawn mower.)

Hot dogs will be on the grill. Bring a dish, chips, beans; plates and
silverware will be provided. Bring your own beverages. It’s a good time for our
association to meet each other. We’re trying with everyone’s help to keep our area
safe and clean for us and our families to enjoy.

Association dues are $20.00 for the year. Again we appreciate your support.
Financial statements are handed out on the last meeting of the year (9-4-11).

Three meetings will be held this year at the beach pavilion starting at 2 p.m.
Sunday, May 29"

Sunday, July 3"

Sunday, September 4"

See you all this summer!!! God Bless

Pat Abbott
Secretary
Please make checks out for dues to WLHA
Send to:
Pat Abbott
4437 Hackett Road

Saginaw, MI. 48603.



